
 

 

 
2021 Alabama History Institutes: Grades 3-6 

The Lifeblood of North Alabama: The Tennessee River 

Florence First United Methodist Church, Florence 

June 14-16, 2021  

Megan Smith-Keenum, Florence City Schools 
Sarah Ingersoll, Florence City Schools 

 
  

Come join us as we explore the past, present, and future of the lifeblood of the 
Tennessee Valley as it relates to North Alabama: the Tennessee River.  We will delve 
into the river’s use, its ecology, and the conservation efforts currently underway to 
sustain it for future generations, as well as how we can help make an immediate 
positive difference.  We will take field trips, learn from various local, knowledgeable 
presenters, and receive worthwhile strategies which can be easily implemented 
into your classroom. We look forward to an exciting adventure discovering more 
about the river that is such an integral part of our daily lives.  
 

 

 

 

 


